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G E N E R A L @  E L E C T R I C  
GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY 

FAIRFIELDICONNECT~CUT 06431 

MARION S. KELLOGG 

VICE PRESIDENT 

CORPORATE CONSULTING SERVICES November 19, 1974 

Mr. Roy E. Fountain 
8 Compton Place 
Scotia, New York 12302 

Dear Roy: 

I was delighted to hear from you and to hear of your 
discussion with Bill Beardslee. I think we can safely leave 
the initiative for  collaboration in Bill's hands since he is 
thoroughly familiar with our plans for  lVi"i'. 

You may know that La r ry  Miles has also been in 
touch on your behalf, and I find that many of our managers 
and consultants know your work most favorably. While it 
isn't necessary for  u s  to meet and discuss your qualifications, 
I shall be most interested in learning of any arrangements 
that a r e  developed to include you in some of our 1975 projects. 

Be assured of my good wishes. 

Sincerely, 

cc: W. W. Beardslee 
L. D. MilesL- 


